
Safeguarding Update 25 September 2024 

Welcome to this week’s SMRT Safeguarding Update… 

WAKE UP WEDNESDAY 

Online Safety 

We hope that your child or children have had a positive week in school and are enjoying re-connecting 
with many of their friends. We know that new Year 7 students have started to make friends and are 
enjoying their new subjects.  

However, if there are any worries or a student feels they haven’t settled, please contact the school and 
let us know. Our pastoral teams will be able to help introduce them to other people and alert their 
tutors that they may need to support them in addressing any of their concerns. 

As students connect with each other, there are often new online friendships, chat groups and social 
media sites that they start to explore. This can be daunting for children (and adults!) and have some 
additional risks attached. We recommend the website www.internetmatters.org as a good source of 
information and advice.  

While we will be sharing further online safety information over the course of the year, the ABC online 
safety checklist has proved invaluable for many parents and carers. Please use this direct 
link: https://www.internetmatters.org/resources/abc-online-safety-checklist or the content below for 
more information and advice. 
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Ages 11 – 13 
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Ages 14+ 
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Instagram 

Wake up Wednesday continues our theme of supporting students with online safety, in particular 

Instagram. 

As of 2024, social media giant Instagram has over two billion active users, with 8% of those 

(approximately 1.6 million) being under-18. That’s a lot of children and young people making use of 

this platform and exploring its features, but also being exposed to its risks. Risks are varied, ranging 

from influencer marketing / culture and unrealistic ideals, to contact with strangers and those looking to 

exploit young people.  

As parents, carers and educators together, it’s important we understand and share information on how 
to keep children protected as they discover new ways to socialise and interact online. 

We recommend you read the information and consider implementing the advice on What Parents and 
Educators Need to Know About INSTAGRAM (13+), which is included as a separate attachment. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As always, if you have any immediate concerns about safeguarding issues, 
students, or the school site, please get in touch via:  

 
safeguarding@smrt.bristol.sch.uk 

 

mailto:safeguarding@smrt.bristol.sch.uk

